Webster County Schools

95 CLARK AVENUE – EUPORA, MS 39744

Office of Curriculum

662-258-5551, Extension 15

packets@webstercountyschools.org

1st Grade

Packet 5

Editing Marks

- Capitalize a letter
- Make a capital letter lowercase
 - Delete (take out)
- Insert a word or letter
- Insert a period

 $oldsymbol{O}$

- Correct the spelling
- **Reverse letters or words**

Indent paragraph



Daily Edit Sentences



1. my cat is fat

W.2.5, L.2.2

2. the dog ran away



© 2013 Anita Keil: Primary "Teach"spiration License valid for one classroom only



Daily Edit Sentences

First Week Day 3



1. i hit the ball

W.2.5, L.2.2

2. the bat is big



© 2013 Anita Keil: Primary "Teach"spiration License valid for one classroom only

First Week Day 4

Daily Edit Sentences

. *R*ij

1. a frog sat on a log

W.2.5, L.2.2

2. it jumped up



2013 Anita Kell: Primary Teach spiration License valid for one classroom only Name

First Week Day 5

Daily Edit Sentences

Nè

1. dad met me here

W.2.5, L.2.2

2. he was mad



Answer Key

First Week

<u>Day 1</u>

1-5. 1, 9, 9, 6, 8 6. $6+2=8$ 7. $50+2$ 8. $16 < 31$

0. 10 < 2
 9. 10:00

<u>Day 4</u>

A frog sat on a log.
 It jumped up.

1-5. 6, 7, 8, 8, 7 6. – 2 7. 35 8. 8, 10, 12, 14 9. 4 4

<u>Day 2</u>

1.	My cat is fat.
2.	The dog ran away.

1-5. 6, 6, 4, 8, 5 6. + 6 7. 6 4 64 8. 15,20, 25, 30, 35 9. 3 <u>Day5</u>

- 1. Dad met me here.
- 2. He was mad.
- 1-5. 5, 6, 4, 2, 6 6. 7 2 5 5 2 7. 11 8. > 9. 3:00

Day 3

1. I hit the ball.
 2. The bat is big.
 1-5. 5, 7, 5, 9, 9
 6. Even
 7. 8, 9, 6, 5
 8. 30, 40, 50, 60, 70
 9. 5¢

Primary "Teach" spiration

http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Primary-teach-spiration

Thank you for downloading this resource!

Be the first to know about my freebies, discounts, and product launches:

Look for the green star near the top of any page within my store & click on it to become a follower.

Voila! You will now receive customized email updates about my store. ©

You may also be interested in these related resources:

•Common Core Morning Work-Grade 2 (Unit 1)

•Common Core Morning Work-Grade 2 (Unit 2)

•Common Core Morning Work-Grade 2 (Unit 3)

•Common Core Morning Work-Grade 2 (Unit 4)

•Common Core Morning Work-Grade 2 (Unit 5)

•Common Core Morning Work-Grade 2 (Unit 6) •Common Core Morning Work-Grade 2 (Units 1-6) ~ BUNDLE

Clip Art, Frames, Backgrounds & Fonts Purchased/Downloaded from:









primsyresale.com clipart4resale.com

This resource was created by Anita Keil: Primary "Teach"spiration copyright 2013. It may be printed and photocopied by the original purchaser for single classroom and personal use only. It may not be put on the internet, sold, or distributed in any form. If you would like to share this with your colleagues, please procure multiple licenses from the product page on Teachers Pay Teachers.

http://www.teacherspayteachers.com/Store/Primary-teach-spiration

	Chapter 1: L1 A	•	Na		
L.	How many books?	3 books	and 2 more	books	books
2.	How many hearts?	1 heart	and 2 more	hearts	hearts
 3.	3 big stars and 4	small stars.	How many :	stars in all	?
			- 22		
	1 ball and 3 mor	e balls. D	raw a picture to		star
1.	1 ball and 3 mor		raw a picture to	o solve.	balls
4.			raw a picture to		balls
4 .	1 ball and 3 mor 2 flowers and 3		raw a picture to	o solve.	stars

Chapter 1	l: L2 A
-----------	---------

Name ____

How many turtles? 3 turtles and 2 more turtles How many cats? $\bigcirc \bigcirc \bigcirc$	H	low many triangles	s? 2 triang	es and 1 mo	re triangle	triangle
○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○ ○	H	ow many turtles?			<u></u>	<u>valori e de la constanta de la</u>
How many cats? $\bigcirc \bigcirc \bigcirc$		3 turtles	and	2 more turtle	95	turtle
2 + 4 = How many birds? Draw circles to show birds. 3 + 5 = How many dogs? Draw circles to show dogs. 4 + 5 = What is the sum?		000	,	00		
How many birds? Draw circles to show birds. 3 + 5 = How many dogs? Draw circles to show dogs. 4 + 5 = What is the sum?	H	ow many cats?	00 0	000		
3 + 5 = How many dogs? Draw circles to show dogs. 4 + 5 = What is the sum?			2 + 4	<u> </u>		
3 + 5 = How many dogs? Draw circles to show dogs. 4 + 5 = What is the sum?		<u> </u>				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
How many dogs? Draw circles to show dogs. 4 + 5 = What is the sum?	H	low many birds?	Draw circles	to show birds.		
4 + 5 = What is the sum?	3	3 + 5 =			• •	- 1000- 100- 100- 100- 100- 100- 100- 1
What is the sum?	H	ow many dogs?	Draw cir	cles to show do)gs.	
	4	+ 5 =				
I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I	V	Vhat is the sum?				Δ
	2	2 + 2 =				•
	1		·····	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		



Name:	Ν	a	m	e	:
-------	---	---	---	---	---

		120 C	hart		65
Complete the in the empty k numbers.	120 chart k boxes with t	by filling he missing			
1					



Name :	Score :						
Teacher :	Date :						
79	12	97	44	14	56		
- 17	+ 25	- 46	<u>+ 52</u>	+ 35	- 45		
23	71	64	60	88	34		
<u>+ 31</u>	+ 27	- 41	<u>+ 12</u>	- 75	+ 14		
30	77	15	89	55	75		
+ 57	- 45	<u>+ 51</u>	- 83	- 43	- <u>35</u>		
33	78	59	58	42	84		
+ 26	+ 11	- 37	- 24	+ 57	- 24		







Water, Water Everywhere

It's Carnival! **These South** Americans are having a water fight. Water balloons fly through the air. They splash when they hit people.

People spray water from hoses. It is hard to stay dry. Some people wear



The crowd sprays water.

rain ponchos or use umbrellas.



Watering the Earth

These South Americans cheered for water when they planted long ago. A planting festival began. People sang and danced. They thanked the earth for the food that grew.

People planted and watered seeds. They hoped for rain to help the seeds grow.



People watered the earth at planting festivals.



Party Time

Water was a big part of the planting festival. Later, people started new traditions based on the planting festival. What was at the center of these traditions? Water!



Splashing people with water is a new tradition.





Some of these new traditions are part of Carnival. South Americans dress up in colorful costumes and masks. They march in parades. They play cheerful music.

Many people dance and sing. And what about the water? People play water games at Carnival, too.



People wear colorful costumes during Carnival.



More Than Water

Water games are a fun part of Carnival. But the games have changed over time. Now there is more than water. People spray colored foam. They throw flour or paints into crowds. And the next day, they do it all over again!



Lots of people spray foam instead of water.



Question 1 (for p. 1 of passage)

Why do people use umbrellas and ponchos?

- a. They are in South America.
- b. They are in a water fight.
- c. They are in a rain storm.

Question 2 (for p. 2 of passage)

Look at the picture and the text. What happened during the planting festival? Choose the correct picture.



Question 3 (for p. 2 of passage)

What did people want to happen after the planting festival?

- a. They hoped the rain would fill pots.
- b. They hoped the dirt would stay dry.
- c. They hoped the seeds would grow.

Question 4 (for p. 3 of passage)

How are the old and new traditions alike? Complete the sentence.

The planting festival and new Carnival traditions both used ______.

- a. seeds
- b. water
- c. plants

Question 5 (for p. 4 of passage)

How is Carnival different from the planting festival?

- a. Water activities are part of Carnival.
- b. Costumes are part of Carnival.
- c. People are part of Carnival.

Question 6 (for p. 5 of passage)

Water was part of the planting festival. Water is part of Carnival. How are these ideas connected?

- a. The planting festival led to some Carnival traditions.
- b. The planting festival was more fun than Carnival.
- c. Carnival uses water more than the planting festival.







A Very Old Game

Long ago, people in Mexico and Central America liked exciting ball games. They made up a ball game thousands of years ago. It was called Pok-ta-Pok. It was a little like basketball and a little like soccer.



A game of Pok-ta-Pok





Two teams played against each other. They played outside on a ball court. The court was shaped like the capital letter "I." It had tall stone walls on each side.



Two very old Pok-ta-Pok courts

\$i-Ready



A Heavy Ball and a High Hoop

Pok-ta-Pok was hard to play! The rubber ball was heavy. The court had two hoops, like a basketball court. But the hoops were made of stone. The hoop was 20 feet high. That is as tall as a giraffe!



A stone Pok-ta-Pok hoop





No Hands or Feet

The rules also made Pok-ta-Pok hard to play. Players could not kick the ball. They could not throw the ball. So players needed other moves to get the ball in the hoop.

Players bumped the ball with their hips. They used their knees. They had to keep trying!



A player hitting the ball with his hip



The games were long. Some games lasted for days! The team that got the ball through the hoop the most times won.



A player happy to get the ball through the hoop





Question 1 (for p. 1 of passage)

What game does the picture show? Complete the sentence.

This picture shows the game of ______.

- a. basketball
- b. soccer
- c. Pok-ta-Pok

Question 2 (for p. 1 of passage)

Why did people long ago make up Pok-ta-Pok?

- a. They liked exciting ball games.
- b. They liked playing basketball.
- c. They liked playing soccer.



Question 3 (for p. 2 of passage)

Two teams played against each other. They played outside on a ball court. The court was shaped like the capital letter "I." It had tall stone walls on each side.



Two very old Pok-ta-Pok courts

This picture shows old Pok-ta-Pok courts. Which answer shows the shape of the courts?





Question 4 (for p. 3 of passage)

What does the text say about the Pok-ta-Pok ball? Complete the sentence.

The ball was _____.

a. stone

- b. heavy
- c. tall

Question 5 (for p. 3 of passage)

Which picture shows how tall the Pok-ta-Pok hoops were?



i-Ready

Question 6 (for p. 4 of passage)

What are things that Pok-ta-Pok players could not do?

- a. Players could not kick or throw the ball.
- b. Players could not use their knees or hips.
- c. Players could not bump or move other players.

Question 7 (for p. 5 of passage)

What happened when a team got the ball through the hoop the most times?

- a. The team won the game.
- b. The other team got the ball.
- c. The game kept going for days.

Question 8 (for p. 5 of passage)

Pok-ta-Pok had many rules. The games lasted a long time. How are these ideas connected?

- a. Pok-ta-Pok was just like soccer.
- b. Pok-ta-Pok was a boring ball game.
- c. Pok-ta-Pok was hard to play.



The Pueblo Girl Scatters the Stars

© 2020 Curriculum Associates, LLC. All rights reserved.



The lost girl had been walking for hours. She moved her bag from shoulder to shoulder.

"It's as heavy as a sack of corn," she said.

"Take this bag," the mother of all people had told her. "Do not open it. You will find your tribe by the great river. Give the bag to the elders. Then you will learn its secret."





The girl walked for many days. Her feet ached. She missed her tribe. But mostly she thought about the bag.

One night, the girl sat by a stream. She held the bag in her lap.

"I know I'm not supposed to..." she whispered. Then she untied the bag anyway.





The girl opened the bag. Tiny objects rolled and scattered everywhere. Were they pebbles? Seeds? The girl didn't have time to find out. The tiny objects moved so fast!

"Oh, no!" the girl cried, as she chased the tiny, mysterious things. She grabbed a handful of them. The rest flew away into the sky. They lit up the night. They were stars!







The girl stuffed one handful of stars back into the bag. She kept walking.

All through that night, the girl thought about what she had done. She felt so much shame. Never once did she look up at the bright, twinkling lights.





Finally, the girl found her tribe at the river. She quickly gave the bag to an elder.

"This bag is from Our Mother," she said. "I did not listen to her instructions. I lost so many stars."

The elder was kind. He said, "You cannot ever lose the stars. They are always with us."





The elder opened the bag. He tossed the rest of the tiny stars into the sky. They hung in the shape of a pot.

"We will name it Big Dipper," he said.

From then on, the girl always looked up at the stars. And she tried to name them, each and every one.





\$i-Ready

Reading Discourse Cards



Tarjetas de discusión

